
Wexwood Glen Community Meeting 
Wolfcreek Public Library 

July 22, 2024 
 

Minutes from previous meeting were read and approved. 

Presidents Report – Sarah Haynes 

• Per Catherine Rowell, we need to respond to the survey on her newsletter.  Answer 
questions about what is needed. 

• Volunteers are needed for the Cascade clean-up from 11 AM until 3 PM. 
• There is a City Council meeting at the Southwest Arts Center on Tuesday, July 23, 

2024.  
• Investors are buying homes in our community and renting them.  If you see any 

neglect, dial see-click-fix and and report what you see. 
• Our next community meeting is October 10th at 6 PM.  All offices are up for re-

election. 
• Sandtown Community meeting is the first Thursday of each month on ZOOM. 

Financial Report – Joyce Wright 

•      Bank balance to date:  $1,170.00 

Beautification Report – Claudette Williams 

•  One yard was awarded in the month of June to Beverly Bolden.  In the month of July 
three yards are awarded:  Sarah Haynes, Pam Alexander, and Kerry Drive resident. 

• Each yard appears on our website. 

Code Enforcement – Justin Haynes 

• The abandoned car parked on Kerry was reported and has been removed. 

Communication Committee – Pamela Alexander 

• The yards-of-the-month residents have been added to our website.  
Correspondence was sent announcing our meeting today. 

Hospitality Meeting – Brenda Miller 

• Two neighbors have passed, Bertha’s husband on Dublin Drive and Robbie Cooks 
husband on Erin Drive.  Also, Joyce Wright lost her sister recently. 



• Birthday cards were sent to residents born in June and July.  Our neighborhood ice 
cream social is scheduled for September 29th from 3 PM until 5 PM. 

Neighborhood Watch – Joe Jordan/Michael Terrell 

• Whenever an emergency vehicle comes into our neighborhood, Joe follows to 
ensure all is well concerning the resident. 

New Business 

• We will elect new officers at our October 10th meeting. 
• We need to review our by-laws 
• Introduction of officers and what they do in that position according to our by-laws. 
• Read thank you card from Claudette who received a birthday card from our 

association. 
• Some people had difficulty logging on to our zoom meeting. 
• Any suggestions on how we can embrace our neighbors to become active in our 

association.  Social Media? 
• It was stated that new people moving in to the neighborhood are renters.  They are 

not interested in joining our association. 
• A Yard Sales is being planned at the corner of Dublin and Erin on Saturday, 

September 21st.  The fee to display and sell your items is $5,  It was motioned and 
properly seconded that the planning of this event continue. 

• Solid waste payments are due August 15, 2024. 
 


